
 

 

 

 

December 4, 2023. 

Peter Xotta 
Chief Executive Officer 
Vancouver Fraser Port Authority 
Peter.Xotta@portmetrovancouver.com 

 

Dear Peter, 

On behalf of CIFFA, the Canadian International Freight Forwarders Association, we would like to 

congratulate you on your appointment to President and Chief Executive Officer of Vancouver 

Fraser Port Authority this month. 

The Port of Vancouver will surely benefit from your leadership and proven track record of 
collaboration and success in land and marine operations, health, safety and security, and port 
and supply chain optimization activities. 

We are honoured to have worked with such a dedicated and enthusiastic team as you have at 
the port and look forward to working with you in future as you advance opportunities for 
Canadian trade growth and liaise with all levels of government, Indigenous groups, customers, 
tenants, transportation partners, labour, and communities. 

Wishing you the best of luck as you embark on this ever-challenging role. 

Sincerely, 

 

Bruce Rodgers   Executive Director, CIFFA 

Julia Kuzeljevich  Director, Policy and Regulatory Affairs, CIFFA 
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